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The General Fund bills in the amount of $93,698.87 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund payments in the amount of $2,011.42 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Debt Retirement Fund payment in the amount of $155,106.25 was approved by the Board. 
 
The budget revision presentation for 2017-18 was presented by Business Manager, Marsha 
Taylor, and the budget revisions were approved by the Board as presented.  Revenues came in 
at $5,992,591, expenses were $6,111,973 showing a deficit of $119,382.   The projected Fund 
Equity as of June 30, 2018 is $2,130,570. 
 
As recommended by Athletic Director Scott McVittie, the Board hired Jesse Heilig as the Varsity 
Volleyball Coach for the 2018-19 season. 
 
The Board approved the following elementary teachers for probation for the 2018-19 school 
year, as recommended by Elementary Principal Yvonne O’Connor:  Anthony Morey – 5th year 
probation, Kim Zurawski – 4th year probation, Maria Langan – 3rd year probation and Kelly 
Flanagan – 3rd year probation. 

 
The Board approved the following high school teachers for probation for the 2018-2019 
school year, as recommended by High School Principal Matthew Connelly:  Ashley Lacy – 5th 
year probation, Michelle Wolschleger – 3rd year probation, Michelle Ford – 2nd year probation, 
and Tim Brabant – 2nd year probation. 
 
The Board approved an expulsion for a 12th grade male student for violation of the student 
conduct code as recommended by High School Principal Mr. Matthew Connelly. 
 
The Board heard a presentation from the High School Robotics Team.   
 
 
   
 
 
 


